scott hoffman

From: mfogolin@earthlink.net

Sent: Wednesday, December 03, 2008 5:54 PM
To: scott hoffman

Subject: Re: corner record

Bay Land Consulting,

Thank you for surveying our property in San Jose. We appreciated the quick response time, the excelient service, and the reasonable
price. The maps provided were top quality and Scott handled all of the documentation with the county.

Michael and Johanna Fogolin



